THIS IS AN INFORMATON PAPER:
TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE: 

June 16, 2022
SUBJECT:
CHHS Baseball Field Repair
DISCUSSION:

The CHHS Baseball field is in need of repair.  Since is installation in the 90’s, the entire field drains towards the third base dugout.  This has led to significant erosion under that portion of the field.  To correct the issue, the field needs to be graded and trench drain needs to be installed in order to manage the water runoff.  We are currently working with Mike Billings and several KPC vendors to estimates to make the repairs.  We hope to reuse the existing fencing, lights, and 1st base dugout.  This works needs to be completed this summer and fall in order to have the field ready for play next season.
